
North Wildwood School District 
Margaret Mace School 

Office of the Superintendent 
1201 Atlantic Avenue 

North Wildwood, New Jersey 08260 
carmstrong@mmace.com 

April 4, 2020 
 
Dear Families: 
 
First, let me say thank you to families, students and staff members; everyone continues to 
do a great job. As I have said before, when this pandemic is over, we will emerge 
stronger.  
 
The fourth marking period will begin on Monday, April 6. Report cards for students in 
grades three through eight will be posted on our RealTime system. Parents can access the 
grades using the parent portal. Directions for using the parent portal are on our website. 
Assessments for students in pre-K through two will be mailed to parents in the future. We 
will implement a schedule for students in grades six through eight beginning on Monday, 
April 6. The schedule is below. Parents please wake your children and have them 
participate during the assigned times. 

 
Schedule for Grades 6-8 beginning on April 6, 2020 

Times Monday Tues Wed  Thurs. 
9:00-10:00 Math. 6 Sci 6 Math. 6 Sci 6 
10:00-11:00 ELA 7 SS 7 ELA 7 SS 7 
11:00-12:00 Sci  8 Math 8 Sci  8 Math 8 
12:00-1:00 SS.  6 ELA 6 SS.  6 ELA 6 
1:00-2:00 Math 7 Sci 7 Math 7 Sci 7 
2:00-3:00 ELA 8 SS 8 ELA 8 SS 8 

Friday will be for conferencing with students and online small group meetings 
 
As we improve our social distancing, we are reducing our days for meal distribution and 
student work drop off and pick up beginning on April 6. We will be distributing meals 
and allowing work exchange on Mondays and Thursdays only, in the front lobby from 
9:00-10:30.  
 
Spring break will begin on Friday, April 10, and continue until Sunday, April 19, as 
originally scheduled. The only assignment for students is to stay safe and healthy. We 
will continue meal distribution on Mondays and Thursdays during spring break. 
 
Sincerely,  
Christopher Armstrong 
Superintendent  
North Wildwood School District 


